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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week is anti-bullying week and as a school we would like to raise awareness around 
this very important issue. The Anti-Bullying Alliance organisation are holding an ‘Odd Socks 
Day’ on Monday 16th November 2020 that we will be a part of. It’s designed to be fun and 
it’s an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves, celebrate their individuality 
and what makes us unique. We are asking for the children of Wynstream to support this 
cause by wearing odd socks for the day on Monday 16th November.  
 
For more information about the day you can follow the link below to the Anti-Bullying 
Alliance website: 
 
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day/what-odd-
socks-day 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Mr Baldwin 
 
Head of PSHE 
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